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Board Resolution  

Resolved, that the Member Advisory Committee (MAC), acting on the recommendation of the MAC 

Leadership Selection Work Group, at the meeting of the MAC on September 18, 2024, approves the 

2024-2025 MAC Leadership. 

• Brian Theaker, Chair 

• Chris Parker, Vice Chair  

Background 

The MAC Leadership Selection Work Group conferred with current MAC members and recommended 

Brian Theaker, Class 3, serve as chair and Chris Parker, Class 5, serve as vice chair for the 2024-2025 

year.   

 


